
August 30, 2018 

 

Dear Students, Teachers, Staff and Families, 

Today was a GREAT day!  

Here are some “first day” pictures for your enjoyment!  

 

 



 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 

As a reminder to families, there is no school on Monday, September 4th and Pre-K and K start 

on September 6th.  

 

Kind Regards, 

Ruthann P. Goguen 


